

## ST. MICHAEL'S ACADEMY

## Family Heritage Celebration

Dear Parents/Guardians:

October 13, 2017

What a great time everyone had last year celebrating the many nationalities that make up our SMA family. We are now planning our 2<sup>nd</sup> Family Heritage Celebration that will take place during our Catholic Schools Week Open House on Sunday, January 28, 2018 from 12-2 pm. This is a wonderful opportunity to come together and share food, music, and traditions of our diverse cultures. Please include extended family members who would like to participate!

Please fill out this form and return it to school by November 6, 2017. We will begin organizing the "countries". More details and reminders about the event will follow.

Family Name		
Nationality of your family that you would	like to share _	
Contact name Ph		none number
Email		
Child	Grade	Teacher
Child	Grade	Teacher
Child	Grade	Teacher
Our family can provide the following fron	n our culture	
☐ Food samples	$\square$ An example of art	
☐ Music	☐ Family photo	
☐ A flag	☐ Can dance a traditional dance	
$\square$ An example of traditional clothing	or other artifac	ct (books, religious items)
Other		

Thank you in advance for your participation in helping to make this a fun and informative day of sharing with our SMA families! We are looking forward to learning more about each other!